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Arlene Tavani

From: Stephanie Locke
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 9:09 AM
To: Arlene Tavani
Subject: Fwd: Passage of Urgency Ordinance Allowing Outside Additional Seating for 

Restaurants.

FlwUp: -1

Please distribute 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Edward Bernett <randallbernett@msn.com> 
Date: May 18, 2020 at 7:38:26 AM PDT 
To: Stephanie Locke <locke@mpwmd.net> 
Subject: Passage of Urgency Ordinance Allowing Outside Additional Seating for Restaurants. 

  
To The Monterey Peninsula Water Management District: 
As an owner of Katy's Place for thirty one years, which has been closed since March 17, 2020, I 
strongly support the emergency ordinance allowing additional outside seating to better 
facilitate social distancing in our restaurant and all others. I am hopeful that we will be able to 
open again soon for dine-in guests, but this ordinance will make that a reality for all of us and 
enable our survival in these difficult times. Thank you for your  
consideration. 
Randall Bernett 
General Partner Owner 
Katy's Place 


